
POLO ( q i B A m K  
12525 Hwy. 27 N. Davenport, Florida 33837 Located at intersection of US. 192 and US. 27 

Phone 81 3424-1 195 Toll-Free 1-800-537-6694 
June 2, 1993 

Mr. Steve Tribble 
Director of Records & Reporting 
Public Service Commission 
State of Florida Fletcher Bldg. 
101 E. Gaines St. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

Good morning, Mr. Tribble: 
We just received your Nay 28 letter indicating our docket # 
is being placed on the Commission Agenda for June 8,1993. 
Unfortunately, I will be out of the state June 8 & 9 h unable 
to attend. 
However, we did wish to go on record as to the problem we have 
in this part of the county. The difficulty here is that we live 
in the very northeast part of Polk county. In fact the name POLO 
is derived because we border on 4 counties, namely Polb,Orangep 
Lake, & Osceola. Also, Davenport is only a mailing address, which 
is some 15 miles to the south of our community. 
Unfortunately, phone calls just across the road or down h6rghways 192 
& 27 (just a few miles away) are charged as long distance calls, 
which we feel is very unfair. Many of our calls are into Orlando, 
Kissimmee or Clermont. 

P 
Subject: Docket # . 

I trust this information can be placed in our file for proper 
consideration by your Commission when it deliberates this case. 

As suggested by Mr. John Adams, I am sending the original to you 
kcIc -copies specifically to Miss Ann Shelfer 6, Mr. John Adarns, 
AFA -11 as 6 additional copies for other commissioners files. 
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Thanlis again for all your consideration of our problem. 
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Mr. John Adams 

Sincerely, 
Assn. .. 

President 


